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MARKET RELEASE 
17 May 2023 

ASIC Investigation 

Sydney, Australia – Global software company Nuix (ASX:NXL) has been informed that the Australian 
Securities and Investments Commission (ASIC) is conducting an investigation into the acquisition of Nuix 
shares by its CEO in early September 2022 and Nuix’s response to an ASX enquiry, relating to those 
circumstances, released on 14 September 2022. 

The CEO’s acquisition of Nuix shares took place with prior approval and during an approved trading window. 
Nuix will fully co-operate with ASIC’s investigation. 

This announcement is authorised by the Nuix Disclosure Committee. 
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About Nuix  

Nuix Limited is a leading provider of investigative analytics and intelligence software, with the vision of “being 
a force for good by finding truth in a digital world”. Nuix helps customers to process, normalise, index, enrich 
and analyse data from a multitude of different sources, solving many of their complex data challenges. The 
Nuix platform supports a range of use cases, including criminal investigations, financial crime, litigation 
support, employee and insider investigations, legal eDiscovery, data protection and privacy, and data 
governance and regulatory compliance.  

For further information, please visit investors.nuix.com 
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